
 

MANAGER & FACILITY REPORT 2023 FEBRUARY  

1. EV Charging Stations – A Draft Phase 1 Application for EV Charging stations has 

been presented by Bruce Benton. I am awaiting a comprehensive contact list 

identifying entities in agreement with the proposed project and would like to 

contact each prior to submitting.  

2. Marine access opportunity – The Deer Harbor Yacht Club is seeking interest in 
partnering on rebuilding a derelict dock for public use, located on a parcel adjacent 
to Deer Harbor Marina. Margaret will attend the public meeting this month to 
present to the Board.   
 

3. BiPlane Hangar – The removal project is nearly ready to put out to bid. We are 
looking at a May 1st start.  
 

4. PAPI project – The PAPI has been ordered and has a ship date for early April. We 
are looking at a May 1st start for this project, as well.  
 

5. Airlift Northwest – ALNW is interested in leasing a tie down space separate from 
the helipad to address the Boards concern over advantaged use, needs include 
electrical access and surveillance capabilities.  
  

6. Wetland Maintenance – Wetland Resources will be on island this coming week to 
monitor the status of the wetland mitigation and discuss the upcoming punch list. I 
am hoping to complete the work in-house through a series of work parties as the 
groundwater recedes.  
 

7. Drainage Study – WHPacific/NV5 and the FAA continue to update the Drainage 
Study to include a Flood Plain Analysis.  
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